
PLEASE REMEMBER YOUR 

WEEKLY OFFERINGS 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The primary source of support for our church and parish facilities is you, our parishioners. The 

weekly offertory is the major source of funding for the parish. In normal times your generous gifts of 

time, talent, and treasure made it possible to sustain the operational expenses of our parish as well as 

provide for the programs and activities so important to our community. 

However, since COVID-19 pandemic, we have all been instructed to stay home and Mass is 

temporarily suspended. While the church doors are temporarily closed, we still need to pay the 

general upkeep of the Church, electricity, water, trash, phones, the building, property and liability 

insurances, health insurances, staff salaries, and the assessment payable to the Diocese. We still need 

your support and hope you can help. 

While Mass is temporarily suspended there are several options for you to continue to give your 

weekly offering. 

1. Mail your check or money order offering. Please do not send cash. 

Sacred Heart Parish 

15-3003 Pahoa Village Rd. 

Pahoa, Hawaii  96778 

2. Drop your offering in the donation box located on the portico near the entrance of the church. 

3. Online Giving is a safe, secure and convenient way to give. To learn more about this, please 

visit https://pahoasacredheart.org/online-giving. 

Together, as one faith-filled ‘ohana, let us continue the work of the past, attend to the needs of the 

present, and build for the future. Mahalo for your generosity in these difficult times.  

God Bless and keep all you and your families healthy and safe. 

Parish Finance Council 
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